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November 16, 2009 

 
Aaron Gantt, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
Department of Health and Environmental Control 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
Dear Mr. Gantt: 
 
A periodic meeting with your Office was held on August 4, 2009.  The purpose of the meeting 
was to review and discuss the status of the South Carolina Department of Health and 
Environmental Control’s Agreement State program.  The NRC was represented by Monica 
Orendi and me. 
 
I have completed and enclosed a general meeting summary, including any specific actions that 
will be taken as a result of the meeting. 
 
If you feel that our conclusions do not accurately summarize the meeting discussion, or have 
any additional remarks about the meeting in general, please contact me at (610) 337-5371, or 
email to Donna.Janda@nrc.gov to discuss your comments.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 

Donna M. Janda 
Regional State Agreements Officer 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
 
Enclosure:  As stated 
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